
  Town of Summit  
                                  Monthly Meeting  
                                                                         April 14th, 2025 
 
 Cory Wohlrab called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. 
 
Roll Call: Tammy Miller, Frank Wohlrab, Greta Pfaff, Andy Potter, Cory Wohlrab 
 
Public Attendance: Terri Treptow (New Treasurer), Tom Scharfenberg, Dane Laack 
 
Public Input: Dane Laack wanted clarification on the fencing ordinance.  Town Board referenced statutes and discussed 
best ways to proceed. 
 
Tammy Miller read the minutes for the March meeting.  Andy Potter made a motion to accept the minutes as being read.  
Frank Wohlrab seconded the motion.  Motion carried.   
 
Greta Pfaff gave the treasurer’s report.  Motion made by Andy Potter to accept the treasurer’s report as being read.  
Seconded by Cory Wohlrab.  Motion carried. 
 
Permits: A building permit for Tom and Jessica Scharfenberg for an home addition, Scott and Kelly Firlus for a shed 
addition, David and Ann Hoffman for a new home, Brian and Jackie Miller for a new shed, and Larry Flower a new shed 
(approved last year) and an operator’s permit for Anna Volk for Summit Ridge were all reviewed by the Town Board.  
After review, Andy Potter made a motion to approve all permits as presented, Frank Wohlrab seconded the motion.  
Motion carried. 
 
Old Business: Land use ordinance was again discussed briefly.  A public meeting notice will be posted for this meeting to 
be held on May 12th at 6 pm for public input.  Followed by this meeting will be the normal monthly meeting at 6:30 pm. 
 
Summit Park Celebration will be moved to the fall due to booking constraints this spring. 
 
 
New Business: DMV sent a letter that our Town Salt shed was not in Compliance.  Cory is looking into the details to see 
what exactly  needs to be done to be in compliance. 
 
 
Highway Maintenance:  A wood chipper purchase was discussed.  After a demo of this chipper this past week, Andy 
Potter made a motion to purchase the wood chipper from Ralph Pfaff for $25,000, Frank Wohlrab seconded the motion.  
Motion carried. 
 
 
Bills/Payments:  Bills and Payments were reviewed.  Cory Wohlrab made a motion to approve the bills. Andy Potter 
seconded the motion.  Motion carried. 
 
Motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:06 pm was made by Andy Potter.  Seconded by Cory Wohlrab.  Motion carried. 
 
These minutes were taken by me, Tammy Miller, Clerk, and are correct to the best of my knowledge.  
 
         Tammy Miller, Clerk  
     
 
 
 
Draft Minutes Subject to Approval 
 
 
 
 
 


